Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
American Consulting Professionals - Deborah Turner
The Florida Department of Transportation District Seven announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Monday, December 5, 2022, 8:00 a.m. through Friday, December 9, 2022, 5:00 p.m.
PLACE: WEBSITE: www.fdot.gov/wpph/district7
OPEN HOUSE: Wednesday, December 7, 2022, 9:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. 
Florida Department of Transportation District Seven Headquarters located at 11201 N. McKinley, Tampa, FL 33612
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Seven, invites you to comment on the Tentative Five-Year Work Program for projects scheduled July 1, 2023, through June 30, 2028.
The District Seven, Tentative Five-Year Work Program includes upcoming planning activities, preliminary engineering, right of way acquisition, construction, and public transportation projects planned by FDOT and Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise within Citrus, Hernando, Hillsborough, Pasco, and Pinellas Counties. Select local government projects are also included. There are two ways to learn about the Tentative Five-Year Work Program: 1). Beginning Monday, December 5, 2022, visit www.fdot.gov/wpph/district7 to view Work Program maps, documents, and videos. If you do not have access to the internet, you can use a computer at your local public library during the library’s regular operating hours. 2). Attend the District-Wide Work Program Open House: Wednesday, December 7, 2022, 9:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m., at FDOT District Seven Headquarters, 11201 N. McKinley Drive, Tampa, FL 32612. Comments can be submitted two ways: 3). Online: Visit www.fdot.gov/wpph/district7 and click the “Comment” button to submit a comment. 4). US Mail: Address comments to Steve Drum, Work Program Administrator, Florida Department of Transportation District Seven, 11201 N. McKinley Drive, MS 7-350, Tampa, FL 33612. Comments must be submitted, or postmarked, by December 23, 2022, to become part of the official record. Comuniquese con nosotros. Si usted tiene preguntas o commentarios o si simplemente desea mas informacion sobre este proyecto, favor de ponerse en contacto con nuestro representante, el señor Manuel Flores, al teléfono 1(813)975-4248 o correo electrónico manuel.flores@dot.state.fl.us.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: NA

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Roger Roscoe, Public Involvement Coordinator, at Roger.Roscoe@dot.state.fl.us, or 1(813)975-6411. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Roger Roscoe, Public Involvement Coordinator, Roger.Roscoe@dot.state.fl.us, 1(813)975-6411 or 1(800)226-7220.
